
Curriculum Enrichment Fee for Band Class Students 
 

 

The amount of money that the curricular band classes receive from Cobb County 
each year constitutes less than 5% of our total annual operating budget and  
while that amount does aid in our program needs, it does not cover fully the 
instructional materials necessary to maintain the reputation of excellence the 
Harrison Band program has excelled towards. As well, each year, 50% of the 
annual budget is accumulated through fundraising efforts while the other 50% is 
generated through payment of fees. Therefore, in order to provide your child the 
highest level of instruction possible, we ask that each student enrolled in band 
class pay a curriculum enrichment fee of $150 for the Fall Semester and $150 for 
the Spring Semester. Below you will find how your funds are broken down for  
the curricular band classes. 

 

 


